
Ross Lake Township  

Annual Board of Appeal and Equalization Meeting  

  

April 15, 2024  

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM  

Present at the meeting were:  

Township Supervisors: Mark Caspers, Leo Offerman and William Smith  

Crow Wing County Land Services: Gary Griffin and Sandra Brueland  

Four Township property owners were present representing three 

properties and one write in appeal was received.  

After review of each property and explanation by the County personnel it was 

determined by the board that no changes in property values should be made.  

  

Gary Griffin explained that by State Statute the county value assessed to all 

properties must be within 95% to 105% of the actual value. Based on the 12 

most recent sales in the Township all properties were sold within those 

percentages therefore the County’s values were accurate within the 

guidelines.   

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM. 

  

 


